
Medical professionals, the CDC, the American Camping Association and our camp staff are 
united in creating an adventurous, faith-filled camp environment in which we are committed 
to preventing the spread of COVID-19 at camp. This summer, we are going to operate under 
the additional guidelines outlined below. We have adventures planned that will build 
friendships and help continue our mission of connecting youth and families to Christ.

SOCIAL DISTANCING & MASKS
All campers and staff will be required to follow strict social distancing 
procedures where applicable. Campers and staff will not be required 
to wear masks most of the time, but during times where social 
distancing is not feasible, campers and staff will be required to wear 
one. 

CLEANING PROTOCOLS
Staff will diligently clean common surfaces throughout the day and 
will be intentionally trained on all heightened cleaning protocols. 

HAND SANITIZATION
All campers and staff will be highly encouraged to clean their 
hands constantly throughout the day by use of hand sanitizer or 
hand soap.

LIMITED TIME SPENT INDOORS
The majority of camp activities, including meals, will take place 
outdoors, limiting time both campers and staff will spend inside 
camp facilities.  High school campers have the option of overnight 
camping at both High School MAX and Extreme.  Each camper will 
be asked to bring a small tent. Campers will be able to share a tent 
with a sibling of the same gender or someone they have been 
quarantined with previous to camp.  If campers decided to not 
sleep in a tent, they will be picked up at night and can return the 
next morning. 

Our Commitment to You.



SCREENINGS
All staff and campers will partake in screenings including daily 
temperature checks.

SACRAMENTS
Mass and all faith formation activities will follow guidelines set forth 
by the Archdiocese of Kansas City in Kansas.

ACTIVITIES
Each activity is being evaluated to determine if it may need to be 
altered, enhanced, or swapped to protect the safety of all campers 
and staff.

STAFF TRAINING
Our staff is receiving an intensified training regarding new 
COVID-19 protocols for the summer to ensure we are prepared to 
welcome campers and families in July.

BEFORE YOUR SESSION
We highly encourage all campers to adhere to strict social 
distancing protocols and increased handwashing prior to arriving 
at camp. 

RAPID RESPONSE 
In the event that an illness, including COVID-19, presents, we will 
work closely with our medical advisors, notify families and take all 
necessary steps to isolate the spread and care for the health of the 
individual.


